
Hebert, Michelle 

From: Tom Perrick <tom@americandistil|edspirits.org> 
Sent:

L 

Wednesday, January 17, 2024 10:23 AM 
To: VLA 
Subject: LD 2014 - Follow-up on 1/17 Public Hearing 

This niessagc orioimltcs fro outside the Maine l_,cgislaturc. 

Dear Chairs Supica and Hickman and Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee: 

I wanted to briefly follow up with you and advise that I was signed up (via zoom) in general support of LD 
2014. Interesting discussion on the first two bills before you. The third bill up, LD 2014, is important to my 
members and I submitted a Comment Letter via the portal. 

Unfortunately, I had a previous conflict with fellow control state Idaho Division of Liquor (Mountain Time) this 
morning and, therefore, needed to drop from the VLA hearing before we got to LD 2014. Apologies for that but 
we look forward to another opportunity in the future. Thank you. 

Tom Perrick 
| 

Director of State Affairs 

tom@americanclistilledspiritscrg 
| 
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